
Gaywood Primary School 
Newsletter - 20th December 2019 

www.gaywood.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This term has been an extremely busy one for us at Gaywood Primary School. We have     
successfully implemented our new curriculum which has had an extremely positive effect on     
children's knowledge and understanding.  Our team have been developing plans for the Spring 
term and teachers are looking forward to getting started with them in the new year.  Knowledge 
organisers will be available on-line via the school website (Curriculum > Year Group > 
Knowledge Organisers) for you to see what the children will be learning. 
 

Our Christmas performances were another success and enjoyed by audience members as well 
as the children that took part.  I hope many of you were able to come along and enjoy the    
performances and get into the festive spirit! 
 

May I thank you for your continued support and wish you and yours a most wonderful      
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 

Festive wishes,  

Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you to all those 

who took part in our 

Christmas non-uniform 

day on Thursday 19th 

December. We are 

pleased to say we raised 

£275.20 for Save the 

Children! 

 

We are now on Facebook! 

Please find us under   

Gaywood Primary 

School 

We will be using this to 

help keep you up to date 

with any events or news 

we have. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Monday 6th January 

Back to School 

Friday 14th February 

Break up for half-term 

Charity Fundraising 

 

Melody (Y6) and Elizabeth (Y5) approached the 

school asking to hold a charity fundraising stall at 

the PTA Christmas disco. We are pleased to say 

their stall completely sold out and they raised an 

impressive £55.55 for Great Ormund Street   

Hospital - Well done! 

Lyndon (Y6) took part in the PTA Christmas Tree 

Decoration competition and his decoration was a 

huge success amongst friends and family who 

wanted to buy some for themselves. Lyndon made 

the decision to donate all proceeds to the King’s 

Lynn Night Shelter - Well done, Lyndon! 

We’ve just joined easyfundraising. 

It’s a great site where you can 

raise money for FREE when you 

shop online.  

All you have to do is create a 

FREE account and choose to  

support West Norfolk Academies 

Trust. Then 4,000 shops and sites 

(including all the BIG names like 

eBay, John   Lewis and Partners, 

ASOS, Expedia, M&S, Just Eat 

and many more) will donate to us 

for FREE every time you use 

easyfundraising to shop with 

them. 

To create an account, visit 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

and search for West Norfolk  

Academies Trust, then choose to 

support our cause! 

Support WNAT 
A reminder to all parents that you are able to use St 

Martha’s drop-off in the mornings in a bid to improve 

congestion and parking outside of the school. 

Dropping off Children 

Monday Lego Club with Mr Sutton 

 Dance Club with Zoe 

Tuesday KS2 Art Club with Mr Bazeley-Smith 

 KS2 Chess Club with Mr Smallwood 

 KS2 Dodgeball with Mr Daniels 

 KS1 Music & Movement with Mrs Saunders 

Wednesday  KS2 Performing Arts with Mrs Saunders & Mrs Wardill 

 KS1 Football with Mr Daniels 

Thursday KS1 Dodgeball with Mr Daniels 

 KS1 Art Club with Miss Young 

Friday KS2 Creative Fantasy Club with Mr Danbury 

 KS2 Archery with Mr Daniels 

After School Clubs 

All after-school clubs are now 

available to view online. 

 

Booking for these goes live at 

6pm on Friday 3rd January 

2020. 


